
FAMILY NEWSLETTER 
BUS REMINDER–  SCHOOL STARTS SEPT. 7TH  

The lane will be very busy soon as both the ACES bus and the Shatford 
bus come through morning and afternoon because our school age 
program services both schools.    This may mean a little more 
congestion in the morning around 7:20-7:30 am and at 2:00-2:10p.m for 
ACES bus,  and about 7:20-7:40am and 2:20-2:25pm for the Shatford 
crew.  If you are dropping or picking up your child at these  times it is 
best to park on the other side of the lane that is reserved for parent drop 
off and pick up.  Thank you for your patience and understanding. 

MUSICAL MINDS 

Kindermusik teacher Megan Boyko has agreed to once again travel to 
Through the Years on Thursdays to offer a special music program to 
our toddler and preschool classes.  We will begin Musical Minds for the 
toddler and preschool groups on Thursday, September 23rd .  More 
information on the program to follow next week.  

ASPOTOGAN HERITAGE TRUST SUBSIDY PROGRAM 

Parents interested in applying for the Aspotogan Heritage Trust 
Subsidy Program please see Carol or I for an application, they are due 
September 23rd .  To read more about  this amazing program visit our 
website at www.throughtheyears.ca. NOTE: Those presently on this 
subsidy program MUST REAPPLY. 

INSERVICE POLICY 

School age parents are required to give at least 48 hours notice if their 
child will not be attending the full day on an inservice day in order to 
not be charged for a full day.  If you have not told us  we will assume 
your child is coming and you will be charged accordingly.  This policy is 
to ensure we have  accurate numbers two days before as we have to 
schedule the appropriate number of staff and put in lunch numbers for 
the inservice day. First inservice of the school year is on September 
24th, 2021 and is for both SMES & ACES.   

RETIREMENT PARTY FOR CAROLYN MORRISON—Wednesday, 
September 22nd, 6:00-7:00p.m. 

Families are all invited to celebrate our wonderful Carolyn and the more 
than thirty year career she has had working with young children. 
Carolyn will be deeply missed by the staff and families alike and she 
deserves our gratitude and congratulations for a job well done!  Hope to 
see many of you on the 22nd. 

Until next time,   Mary Ellen 
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